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, o £ NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
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1450 MARIA LANE
s i WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA S450¢ 5366
APR 1 9 10

Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361, and 50-362

Southern California Edison Company
Irvine Operations Center

23 Parker Street

Irvine, California 92718

Attention: Mr. Harold B, Ray
Senior Vice President, Nuclear

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION

This letter refers to the inspection conducted by Ms. G. M. Good of this

office on March 23-27, 1992, of activities authorized by NRC License Nos. DPR-
13, NPF-10, and NPF=15, and'te the discussion of our findings held by Ms. Good
with M{; H. E. Morgan and other members of your staff at the conclusion of the
inspection,

Areas examined during the inspection are described in the enclosec inspection
report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selestive
examinations of grocedures and representative records, interviews with

. personnel, and observations by the inspector.

No deviations or vio'ations of NRC requirements were identified within the
scope of this inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(3&, a copy of this letter and the enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be glad to
discuss them with you.

Enclosure:
Inspection Report Wos. 50-206/92-10, 50-361/92-10, and 50-362/92-10
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\ R. L. Krieger Jr., Station Manager

State of CA (Gordon £ Van Vleck)
} J. Dominguez, FEMA, Region IX
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